
CITY OF LA CROSSE 

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
400 LA CROSSE ST 

LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396 

PHONE: 608-789-7505 

FAX: 608-789-8184 

  

       

: 

 

 

July 1, 2021 

 

 

Project: 2021 Long Line Painting 

 

 

 

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 

The following quotes were received for the 2021 Long Line Painting project: 

 

 Fahrner Asphalt Sealers, LLC $95,422.93 

 

 

The City Engineer recommends awarding the 2021 Long Line Painting contract in the 

amount of $95,422.93 to Fahrner Asphalt Sealers, LLC. 

 

 

     Sincerely; 

 

 

 

     Matthew Gallager, P.E. 

     Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 


